
* Congregation Standing 
** Congregation Kneeling 

The Lord’s Day 

November 18, 2018 ~ 10:30 AM 
 

Scripture for Meditation: “Praise the LORD! Oh give thanks to the LORD, 
for he is good, for his steadfast love endures forever! Who can utter the mighty 
deeds of the LORD, or declare all his praise?”      ~Psalm 106:1-2(ESV) 

 

 Prelude   

* Call to Worship  Hebrews 13:12-16 

* Hymn 715 Come, Ye Thankful People, Come ST. GEORGE’S 

* Invocation 

 Old Testament Lesson (Bible, p. 357) 1 Chronicles 29:10-22a 

 New Testament Lesson (Bible, p. 876) Luke 17:11-19 

 Hymn (insert) My Heart is Filled with Thankfulness  
   arr. Getty/Townend 

** Silent Prayer of Confession 

* Assurance of Pardon  

* Hymn 98 Now Thank We All Our God NUN DANKET 

** Pastoral Prayer 

 Offertory Psalm 24:7-10 arr. A. M. Thomson 
   PCC Choir 

* Hymn 731 Doxology OLD HUNDREDTH 

*  Prayer of Dedication 

 Sermon Thanksgiving Leading to Thankful Giving Rev. Bill Clark 
  Text: 2 Corinthians 9:1-15(Bible, p. 968) 

* Hymn 254 Alas! and Did My Savior Bleed MARTYRDOM 

* Benediction 

* Silent Meditation 

 Announcements and Dismissal 
 

As you enter the Sanctuary, please be considerate of others who are quietly 
preparing for worship. Please silence your cell phones before the service begins. 
 
We warmly invite our visitors to join us in the Fellowship Hall 
after the service for fellowship. 
 
Nursery care is available for infants through age 3 in Rooms 2 and 
4. Children aged 3-5 may attend Toddler Time in Room 5 during 
the Sermon. They may be dismissed just after the Offertory. 
 
Adult Sunday School, 9:30 AM: 
The Adult Sunday school class “How Shall We Then Live” will be 
taught by Scott Warren. The class will meet in the Fellowship 
Hall. The class will focus on the guidance and instruction given 
through the Ten Commandments. 
 
“The Meaning of Marriage” class taught by Pastor Bill & Cecelia  
Clark will be meeting in the sanctuary. They will be utilizing Tim 
& Kathy Keller’s book, “The Meaning of Marriage”. They will also 
utilize DVD presentations by the Kellers and a study guide which 
will be available to classparticipants. 
 
Sermon Application class meets in Room 6. 
 
Family Thanksgiving Service, 6:00 PM 
Please join us for a special service of Thanksgiving at 6:00 PM this 
evening. We will gather in the Sanctuary for a time of singing and  
giving thanks for God’s faithfulness over the past year. We will  
then have a time of fellowship and eating of pies! Please plan to  
come and enjoy this wonderful church family event.! All are 
welcome! 
  



SERVING IN WORSHIP TODAY 
 

November 18, 2018 
 

Worship Leader: Elder Sterling Harmon 
Greeters:  K. Popovitch family 
Deacon in Charge: Howard Craig 
Ushers:  Robert Hurlburt, Kevin Hilinski 
Audio:  Tim Owens 
Nursery:  9:30: Chloe Sundet 
 10:30 (Worship): Ryan Mayhew, Vanessa Mayhew 
Toddler Time:      Chloe Sundet, Zach Sinnamon 
 

Coffee Clean-up: Ohlund 
 

Evening Audio: Elder Kris Popovitch 
Evening Nursery: Chloe Sundet 
 
 
 
 

 
November 25, 2018 

 

Worship Leader: Elder Kris Popovitch 
Greeters:  K. Popovitch family 
Deacon in Charge: Randy Hershberger 
Ushers:  Jeff Hofmann, Christopher Caples 
Audio:  Tim Owens 
Nursery:  9:30: Kevin Hilinski 
 10:30 (Worship): Danielle Bolliger, Debbie Goodale 
Toddler Time:      Anita Hilinski, Reagan Hilinski 
 

Coffee Clean-up: Still Needed 
 

Evening Audio: Elder Kris Popovitch 
Evening Nursery: Mary Edwards 
 

 

This Week at Church 
 

Monday 1:00 PM Ladies’ Prayer Meeting at Ohlunds 
Wednesday  All Activities Cancelled 
Thursday  Thanksgiving Day 
Saturday 7:00 AM Men’s Covenant Group 
Sunday 9:30 AM Ministry Teams 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

PARENT’S NIGHT OUT 

We will be hosting another Parent’s Night out at the church on 
Friday, November 30th from 6:00-9:00 PM. PCC members may 
drop off their children, who are 14 years old or younger, at the 
church for an evening of activities supervised by an eager and 
willing group of volunteers who have a desire to encourage our 
families. We do require that you RSVP by Wednesday, November 
21st, using office@coventrypca.church so that we can make 
adequate preparations. Only 1 family has signed up so far so if you 
are interested please let us know soon! Children should bring their 
own brown bag snack or supper with them if needed. This should 
be a great night for some early Christmas shopping or just recovery 
from the Thanksgiving week! 

 
GREENING OF THE CHURCH 

On Saturday, December 1st at 9:30 AM, you are welcome to join 
us in the festive “Greening of the Church”! We will have coffee and 
donuts so please come and help us prepare our church for the 
Advent season. 
 

HOCKANUM VALLEY RINGERS CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
Exciting news! PCC will be hosting its first ever Christmas 
Handbell Choir concert on Sunday, December 2nd at 3:00 PM! 
This is a free and open event and the perfect way to kick off the 
Christmas season, for what is Christmas without the sounds of 



beautiful bell ringing? Hope to see many of you there for a fabulous 
concert experience! 
 

LESSONS & CAROLS AT CCPC 
Christ Community Presbyterian Church will be holding their 
annual “Lessons and Carols” service on Sunday, December 2nd at 
6:00 PM. This is a wonderful evening of worship and music, as the 
Scriptures and beloved Advent hymns unfold the story of Christ’s 
birth. The service will be at the West Hartford Town Hall 
Auditorium, 50 South Main Street, West Hartford. Nursery 
provided. 

 
LADIES’ TEA & TESTIMONY 

Ladies: Our next Tea & Testimony will be on Saturday, 
December 8th from 10:00 AM-12:00 PM. This will be a brunch so 
please bring breakfast type foods. Cecelia Clark will be sharing her 
testimony. This is a great time to bring a friend to church to 
experience fellowship with other Christian women in a really nice 
way, so feel free to invite a friend along for tea! Babysitting will be 
provided. 
 
 

CHURCH/FAMILY NEWS 
 

BIBLE STUDIES 
The Wednesday afternoon Bible Study and Wednesday night 
Recharge will not be meeting this week due to the Thanksgiving 
holiday. 

 
NURSERY NOTES 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY: The church nursery is now a peanut 
free environment. The nursery will provide a peanut free snack. 
Parents are asked to not send in a snack from home. If you need to 
discuss any other allergies or dietary preferences, please contact 
Deacon Howard Craig or Anita Hilinski. In addition, we ask that 
children and staff who are scheduled to please wash their hands or 
use a hand wipe prior to entering the nursery. Thank you for your 
understanding and patience as we work to install these new 
policies and procedures. 

WELCOME, BABY! 
Congratulations to the Mark Popovitch Family on the birth of 
Chessa Pascal Popovitch! She was born on November 8th at 12:03 
PM. She weighed 7 lbs, 7 oz. and was 19.5 inches long. Praise God 
from whom all blessings flow! 
 

TAKE THEM A MEAL 
One joy that we have as a church family is to encourage one 
another and share out of the abundance that God has 
given us. As needs arise, the PCC Women’s Team will 
be posting weekly the names of folks who would 
benefit from a prepared meal. To help meet a need is 
simple and may be done one of 2 ways: a) Go to takethemameal.com, 
enter the family’s last name in the FIND box, and 2540 as the 
password for any PCC need. The resulting screen will reveal all the 
info needed for the family you requested including where to 
deliver the meal, special dietary needs, dates needed, etc. You 
choose a date and enter your name and email. There is also a place 
to describe the meal you are taking so that others can avoid 
preparing the same foods. The site will send you a reminder near 
the date you signed up for and an email to the recipients about the 
meal you are delivering. b) Call Cecelia Clark and let her know that 
you would like to help, and she will enter the information for you 
on the web site. Any needs that you know of should be passed on 
to your shepherding elder, Walt Mayo, or Danielle Bolliger in the 
church office who will then get the information to the PCC 
Women’s Team. Remember that meals do not have to be 
elaborate! Just prepare a little extra of what you are making for 
your family, team up with a friend, or pick up a rotisserie chicken, 
pizza, etc. and add a salad to go with. Many families are happy to 
pick up their meals at church while they are there.  
Needs for this next week: 
Glenister Benedict Mund  
 


